
     

 

Marva Campbell-Pruitt, Village Clerk 
21801 Avenue 

Sauk Village Illinois 60411 

708.758.3330 Ext. 121 

Mcampbell-pruitt@saukvillage.org 

   

Via Electronic Mail parker-heidi@sbcglobal.net 

May 16, 2017 

 

FOIA Requestor 

Mrs. Heidi Parker 

Dear Mrs. Heidi Parker 

Thank you for writing to the Village of Sauk Village (“Village”) with your request for information 

pursuant to the Illinois Freedom of Information Act (FOIA).  Your request seeks information regarding: 

• Village account balances, including petty cash balance on the last day of Mayor Hank’s 

administration; 

• Information on what each account is legally obligated to pay; 

• What was paid out of petty cash over the past year, type of payments and amounts; and 

• A listing of all income and its source to the village over the past year. 

The information requested is located in the attachments. 

 

 

Marva Campbell-Pruitt, Village Clerk 
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